
          APPENDIX C2 

Environmental Health representation 

Dear Julie; 

 

I have looked at the license application re the above premises and have now visited the site.  

 

   Whilst there do not seem to be any noise-sensitive premises in the vicinity of the premises, the 

operation of the business until 0300 hrs seems excessively late, and could lead to some noise 

disturbance at such a late hour, in the wider community, and thus would not support the objective 

of ‘prevention of public nuisance’. 

 

 Granting permission is likely to be out of step with the operating hours of other businesses in the 

area, and is unlikely  that Planning will grant approval. 

 

I hope this helps a bit! 

 

Best regards.  Iain Pendrigh (EHO) 

 

 

 


